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Dear friends,

I would like to introduce you to our friend Ravi. 
He has been a friend for over 10 years. Ravi 
has no problems asking for prayers. He is from 
a Sikh background. All these years he has 
come to Church and often participates in some 
of our functions. Ravi has heard the Gospel of 
Jesus Christ more times than we can say. 
When we ask him why he has not given his life 
to Christ? He says it has been a journey for 
him and each day gets him closer to a decision 
about that question. Last time I (Joe) asked 
him that question he told me he does not know 
what is holding him, honestly. But he has not 
made a decision yet.

Today, 30th November the Sikhs, who number 
more than 28 million and 5th largest religion in 
the world are celebrating Guru Nanak’s birth 
anniversary. He is the founder of Sikhism 
dating back in 1499! Our friend Ravi belongs to 
this religion. As the year comes to an end 
would you join us in praying for our friend that 
God helps him to make a decision for Christ.

Jesus reminds us in the parable of the lost 
sheep that there is always rejoicing in heaven 
over one sinner who repents and comes to 
Jesus. Pray with us that our Ravi will find the 
true answer to his questions in Jesus. Pray too 
that more people and churches and followers 
of Jesus in Asia, Africa, Canada, USA, UK, 
Europe and other parts of the world will reach 
out to the Sikhs in Diaspora and love them in 
practical ways.

Pray that God will increase our patience as we 
walk with friends like Ravi for years and to 
continue loving them in practical ways and for 
them to see the love of Jesus in us.

I’m including an image of Sikhs that represents 
our friend and how Sikhs dress like. Hope you 
understand the sensitivity of this prayer request 
and that we will not post an actual picture.

May God bless you as we celebrate the coming 
of our King Jesus.

Joe and Elfi 

Nairobi, Kenya     +254 733 622 960 
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Donate online: pmiweb.org/jm.php or send your 
donation for 2020 postmarked by December 31 
to PMI 
12330 Conway Road, Saint Louis, MO 63141
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